
 

  
      
                                                                                      
     

Presidents’  Message
We are off to a wonderful start to our year!  
The September 10th meeting was well 
attended. A lovely salad luncheon was 
provided by the committee!  Joan Hull told us 
about her move to Reno and thanked the 
members for their support over the years.  We 
are happy she will be near her family, but will 
miss her at our chapter events. A week ago, 
we had our first fundraiser of the year--our Big 
Bunco Night.  It was great fun and it was nice 
to see lots of non-members in attendance.  
We even had an exchange student from 
Turkey, who was so excited to win two of the 
raffle prizes!  And to top it off, our very 
talented Mary Marchi volunteered to create 
the Delta Lambda website. It is up and 
running!  Please take the time to check it out.  
Mary did a great job and is to be commended 
for taking on this huge project! Thank you, 
Mary!  See you soon at our Souper Supper 
meeting, on the 19th.  
              Claudia Coury & Karen Crummey
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Delta Lambda Events for 
2011 - 2012

Oct. 19   Souper Supper
    5:00    Pebble Beach Community
Oct. 24    Funsters  
                Poppy Hills Golf Course
               $20.00 per person
                respond to evite or  
                call JoDee Krebs 
Nov. 5     Area V Conference
     9:30   Seacliff Inn
Dec. 3     Christmas Celebration
    2:00    Hacienda Carmel
Jan. 26    Birthday Celebration
    5:30    Laguna Seca Golf Course
Jan. 28    Joint Chapter Meeting &
   10:00   Zeta Chi Silent Auction
	       Seacliff Inn, Aptos, CA
March 8  Voting Meeting
    5:30    From Scratch, Barnyard

April  14  Corral de Tierra Villas
   1:00     Garden Meeting
June 9    Initiation / Installation
    10:30  Haze Braudrick’s home

Opportunity Drawing Tickets
Raffle tickets for the Area V Opportunity Drawing 
to be held at the November conference will be 

available at Souper Supper!!



 

 

RIF NEWS

    In case you didn’t have a chance to sign up to read at one of the RIF distributions in August 
and September, dates are already available for the second distributions.  Crumpton is 
tentatively set for November 29, and Del Rey Woods is set for December 21.  Watch for 
emails and updates for the rest of the still to be scheduled RIF dates.  The dates are all 
earlier this year since all paper work must be 
sent to the National RIF Office sooner due to 
the Federal government funds ending.
     As of this date, no word has yet been 
received from Macy’s Share regarding how 
much money we will receive from the summer 
campaign.  Just as soon as that information is 
available, we will let you know.
     If you just love to write grants, there is 
going to be a need for future RIF funding.  Let 
Karen Crummey, Claudia Coury, Barbara 
Sovereign, or Norma Voth know of your 
interest.  It would be great if several of you 
would be willing to form a committee and start 
thinking about how to supplement our RIF 
funds.
     Thanks to all the coordinators, readers, stampers,
 and everyone who supports RIF either financially or with 
volunteer time.

Delta Lambda is out there on the internet!
The chapter now has a website which you can access with the following address.  Click on the 

following address to follow the link or copy and paste it on your internet browser and it should 
connect you to the website.

http://www.deltalambdachapter.weebly.com

The website has been approved by Chi State and is certified by Delta Kappa Gamma 
International. It is already posted to the Chi State website and will soon appear on 

International’s.

Check it out NOW!! 

Guess Who

Membership News
Our thoughts are with Ginny Towle and Sue Bourquin as they recover from their surgeries. 

http://www.deltalambdachapter.weebly.com
http://www.deltalambdachapter.weebly.com


THINK SPRING! Area V Conference is Coming Up! 

Yes, the Area V Conference is November 5, but the theme of our basket will be Spring 
Gardening.  Please contribute something to make this a colorful basket which will attract 
lots of raffle interest to raise money for Area V and our chapter.  Suggestions include: 
small bags of fertilizer, moss, planting soil, a trowel, colorful pots, a watering can, seeds, 
spring flags, pinwheels, plant stakes or labels, door wreaths or decorations, silk flowers, 
etc.  We have PLENTY of bulbs, so perhaps some tools or other accessories.   I will 
accept donations at our October meeting.  Items can also be brought to me by 
arrangement.  Our chapter is responsible for 3 items for the silent auction at the Area 
V conference.  Please contact Nancy Durein if you wish to make a contribution;    NO 
used, "white elephant" items, please!  Please contribute something that will bring in some 
money and be pleasing to another DKG sister. Call Nancy Durein,  to arrange pick up or 
delivery. Thank you!

Don't forget to sign up for the Area V Fall Conference on November 5.  Early 
Registration ($30.00) is due by October 12.  Final deadline is October 19 and there's no 
on-site registration.  The program should be fascinating, with Carmelites David and 
Wendy Banks speaking about their time in the Peace Corps.  Wendy ran the Bay School 
program for many years.

A Great Time was Had by ALL!!
Our Sept. 10th Kick-off Luncheon was a big success.  I would like to thank the members 
of my committee for the outstanding job they did.  The food was delicious and the 
clubhouse was decorated to make us all feel welcome.
Kudos to; Marijane Flagg, Tina Glenn, May Higuera, Adrienne Jensen, Stella Kumagai, 
Michele Neuhaus and Barbara Rosenthal.  Also, a very special thank you to Kristin Searle 
for all her support and assistance.  You all made a great team and you were a joy to work 
with!       Carole Johnson, Committee Chair

THAT Hours
    We should certainly feel a great deal of pride for the number of hours our     

    chapter members have volunteered in classrooms. 
These are the figures from this year: 

        May - December 2010   702 hours    December - March 2011  516 hours
Total hours  1,218 

Be sure and keep track of your hours. They are due Nov. 28th!!



Happy Birthday to YOU!!
   Mary Bankston  10/1
   Corrine Long   10/5
   Linda Foy   10/7
   Vanessa Bredthauer   10/12
   Barbara Sovereign  10/13
   Joan Hull   10/16
   Marjorie Troutman  11/1
   Jennifer Hinton  11/4
   Stephenie Meroney  11/6
   May Higuera   11/8
   Linda Williams   11/23
   Trudie McEwen  11/25
   Nancy Durein   11/26

Is the 2nd Vice President 
job for YOU?

Membership for DKG is an enjoyable job 
because of the frequent contacts
with people and the chance to promote 
this society to other women educators.
It's easy to maintain a positive, 
enthusiastic attitude in this job, and the
time commitment isn't tremendous.  You 
attend board meetings 1x each month,
you gather applications from members for 
prospective members, set-up
initiations, you set up balloting and help 
with voting, and head the
committee for nominating a new slate of 
officers.
Begin thinking about who might qualify for 
2nd Vice Pres. for this coming
year and submit the name to Linda Foy.

BUNCO 
On  September 30th,DKG hosted and had a 
most successful Bunco Fundraiser.  There 

were about 50 Participants.  Fun was had by 
all, and because of the members’ generosity 

everyone went home with a raffle prize.
Anna Panetta and JoDee Krebs would like to 

give a special thanks to our fantastic 
committee members: Haze Braudrick, Tootie  
Denahy, Corinne Long, Mary Marchi, Mickey 

Miyamoto, Kathy Morgan, Alice  Stoll,
Bonnie Yoshinobo, and Kristin Searle.

We Need Your Help! 
We will be looking for folks to step up and 

take on some new responsibilities. This will be 
the last year Bette Hinton will be treasurer 
and Ginny Hall will be doing the Rose Report.  

We will need other folks to take on these 
responsibilities. Please let Karen Crummey or 

Claudia Coury know if you can help out.


